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Looking at the pandemic from an intersectional 
perspective
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To mark the LGBTI+ Pride Month, on June 30th, policy-makers 
and representatives from local governments gathered in our 
webinar "Intersectional responses for the LGBTI+ community 
facing COVID-19". The online event was organized in 
collaboration with the Spanish Cooperation Training Centre 
(AECID) in Montevideo and financed by the Barcelona City 
Council. Experts from Latin America and Europe gave insights 
on the intersectional approach in public policies, framing it into 
the current context of the pandemic.

�"�T�h�e� �C�O�V�I�D�-�1�9� �r�e�p�r�e�s�e�n�t�s� �a� �m�a�j�o�r� �o�p�p�o�r�t�u�n�i�t�y� �b�e�c�a�u�s�e� �i�t� �f�o�r�c�e�s� �u�s� �t�o� �l�o�o�k� �a�t� �a� �p�o�p�u�l�a�t�i�o�n� �w�i�t�h� �a� �d�e�e�p� 

�s�t�r�u�c�t�u�r�a�l� �i�n�e�q�u�a�l�i�t�y� �i�n� �a� �c�o�m�p�r�e�h�e�n�s�i�v�e� �w�a�y�,� �w�h�i�c�h� �i�m�p�l�i�e�s� �h�a�v�i�n�g� �a�n� intersectional perspective in 
public policies�" said Pamela Malewicz, Undersecretary of Human Rights and Cultural Pluralism of the 


